
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Sally Houghton  

Date: Monday, 13 May 2019 

Subject: Proposed artificial pitch at the Barlow Edgworth 

To: Justin Packman
 

Dear Justin 

Thank you for your email. Our Chair Christine Waring is away on holiday. But I have put your email  
on the agenda for our next trustees' meeting. Meanwhile, I refer you to our recent   
correspondence with the ECRC and Jon Crompton attached. 

 

Kind regards 

Sally Houghton 

 

--  

Sally Houghton 

Secretary to The Barlow Trustees 

 


